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MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

    

Date: August 13, 2019 

 

Re: Action Item 

       September 25, 2019 Board Meeting  

 

 

Recommend Board approve Rowan psychology majors, Donald Daly and Aurora Kuntsen, for 

field experience in school counseling for Fall 2019 with David Davenport at Glassboro 

Intermediate School. The students each are required to shadow Mr. Davenport for 70-80 hours 

over the course of the semester. The schedule will be arranged between the students and Mr. 

Davenport. 
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